

August 20, 2010

Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

2011 Electricity Distribution Rates, EB-2010-0136

Please find enclosed two hard copies of Kingston Hydro Corporation's 2011 Electricity Distribution Rates Application.

A complete copy of the Application has been filed electronically with the Board today.

If further information is required, please contact Randy Murphy, Treasurer, at 613-546-1181 ext 2317 or rmurphy@kingstonhydro.com.

Yours truly,

J.A. Keech, P.Eng. President & CEO